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To the Beecher Road School/Woodbridge Community: 
 
It is with deepest regret that the Woodbridge Board of Education has accepted the retirement of Superintendent 
Vonda Tenza effective June 30, 2025. 
 
From her first day at Beecher Road School in December 2022, Vonda has worked to ensure that students and staff 
alike have the resources and guidance they need to think creatively, expand their limits, and flourish. Everyone who 
has had the pleasure of working with Vonda over the past two years knows that helping to make learning and 
personal growth happen is what fuels her and brings her joy. 
 
Vonda has also been an ideal partner to the Board of Education and our Town leadership. Always open, thoughtful, 
and well prepared, her more than 37 years in education have helped to make us all more knowledgeable in our 
roles. Vonda’s embrace of new ideas and willingness to share candid perspectives have served our community 
extremely well and provide a strong foundation for our future. 
 
Perhaps most importantly, Vonda understood from the start the unique place of Beecher Road School in the 
Woodbridge community and what makes our school special. We could not have asked for more in a Superintendent 
and wish her the very best as she embarks on the next phase of a life filled with learning.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
The Woodbridge Board of Education 

  


